
Up-to-Date NHSN 
Vaccine Reporting

The “Up to Date” status for COVID-19 
vaccination in the National Healthcare Safety 
Network (NHSN) changed December 30, 2024.

People age 65 and older, or those who 
are immunocompromised, are up to 
date with two doses of the 2024-2025 
COVID-19 vaccine (or one dose within 
the past six months). 

Individuals younger than 65 are up to 
date with one dose of the 2024-2025 
COVID-19 vaccine.

A resident with a newly positive 
COVID-19 test result is counted in the 
up-to-date category if they received 
the vaccine at least 14 days before the 
positive test.

The 2024-2025 COVID-19 vaccine 
was approved in August 2024. Refer to 
CDC’s Staying Up to Date with COVID-19 
Vaccines for details.

NHSN Reporting Information

If an individual is eligible to receive a 2024-2025 COVID-19 vaccine, but has 
not received it, they are NOT “Up to Date” with COVID-19 vaccination.

If you realize you have incorrectly entered data for resident or staff 
vaccinations, you may adjust your recent counts for that question.

Source: NHSN Up-To-Date Guidance Quarter 1 2025 (PDF), Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).
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https://www.cdc.gov/covid/vaccines/stay-up-to-date.html
https://www.cdc.gov/covid/vaccines/stay-up-to-date.html
https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/pdfs/hps/covidvax/UpToDateGuidance-508.pdf



